
January 29 to February 2, 2024

Last week was our first 5 day week since coming back from Christmas break. I noticed it
was a long week for most kids. Very sleepy looking by the end of the week. Please make
sure your children are getting an adequate amount of rest! Here is our news for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting Richland Center. We have chapel every

Monday. Thank you for those who have been supporting our mission!
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.

★ Pup Pup Cuddles
○ Thank you Rylan for taking care of Pup Pup this weekend.

★ Blank Math Fact Calendars
○ These will be going home starting in February.

★ Supplies Needed
○ We are in need of some toilet paper tubes for our project on Friday. If

anyone has some, they would be appreciated!
★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:

○ Science we will study the night sky and planets. The styrofoam balls will be
coming home this week.

○ Math we will talk about adding double digits, congruent shapes, and
groupings of 10.

○ Christ Light we will learn about the Israelites conquering more enemies and
the Israelites turning away from God.

○ Superkids we will add ED and ING to CVCe words, write a friendly letter, and
work on sentence writing.

○ Music we will work on beats and measures. We will also start with
boomwhackers
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